## Town of Bolton, CT Funds Available for Redistribution Spring 2020

Note: the funds below represent totals that are left over from other projects. While there is still more money to be found in the Capital Reserve Fund, the other dollars are still awaiting use as part of some other project. It has been found by the town's Finance Department that the following dollars can and should be brought back to town meeting to be assigned for some future use:

Bolton High School & Central Office Project:	\$640,269.38
Capital Reserve Fund	
Town Building Repairs/Upgrades	\$103.310.34
BOE Building Repairs/Upgrades	\$20,262.25
BOS Equipment Replacement/Repairs	\$28,870.68
BOE Equipment Replacement/Repairs	\$188.50
BOS Vehicle Replacement/Repairs	\$46,154.25
BOE Vehicle Replacement/Repairs	\$13,125.41
Air Conditioning	\$10,766.52
Communication Equipment	\$31,594.03
Parking Lot Repaving	\$3,146.54
Open Space	\$8,611.43
Subtotal:	\$266,029.95
GRAND TOTAL:	\$906,299.33

Updated as of February 18, 2020.